
From: Fitzsimons, Ryan <Ryan.Fitzsimons@chicagopolice.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 9:52 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Terri Hillard <Terri.Hillard@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Notice of Donation 
  
Good Morning Steve, 
  
On April 15th, the Soho House located 113 N. Green St. donated 41 pieces of exercise 

equipment to the Chicago Police Department. Eight pieces of equipment were distributed to the 

12th District and 33 pieces were distributed to Homan Square. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Ryan Fitzsimons 
Office of the Superintendent 
Chicago Police Department 
 


